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30 November 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

In Year Two, we are currently learning about Kerala as part of our Geography unit. As 

part of our next lesson, we would love for the children to try some traditional Indian 

foods to better understand the culture. We will be teaching this during the week 

commencing 4th December 2023.  

 

The foods we will be trying are:  

• Onion bhaji 

• Vegetable Samosas 

• Popadom 

• Chapatti  

• Vegetable Pakora  

• Mango Chutney & Raita sauce  

 

If you are not happy for your child to take part or you have any questions or 

queries, please speak to Miss Jennings or Miss Challinor asap.  

 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Miss G Challinor and Miss B Jennings 

Year Two Teachers  
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